
Mrs. Florence Brooks; 
6800 North West 6th St eet 
Plantation, Florida 33317 

Dear Mrs. Brooks: 

October 20, 1980 

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $25.00 (twenty-five) 

dollars) which you were kind enough to make to the St. Vartan 

Cathedral tin the occas ·fon of the 50th t~edding Anniversary of your 

uncle and aunt, 1r. an Mrs. Joseph and Zevart Kollinian. 

Your contribution is greatly appreciated. 

Enclosure: Receipt nunber 36818 
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Hi th prayers 

Father Yeghishe Gizi ian 
Canon Sacrist 


